

July 6, 2012

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS

Board of Regents Texas A&M University System 301 Tarrow Street College Station, TX 77840

Dear Chairman Box and Members of the Board:

On behalf of the Texas Aggie Bar Association, a chartered Constituent Network of the Association of Former Students, we wish to express our congratulations and support for the collaborative effort between Texas A&M University and Texas Wesleyan University to bring about the *Texas A&M University School of Law at Texas Wesleyan University*. The proposed expansion of Texas A&M University to include a law school, at long last, will strengthen and increase our growing membership of Aggie lawyers and law students and provide them with countless opportunities for networking, consultation, education, and career advancement. Please do not hesitate to call on us if there is anything we can do to advance this cause.

Sincerely,

Michael Regitz '93

President

Dan Price '00, President-Elect

Kenneth M. Krock '93, Secretary

Sam Udovich '99, Treasurer

Ross Robinson '88, Past President

Andrea Bouressa '03, Director
Carl Dore '77, Director
Kathryn Kildebeck Gold '00, Director
John Griffin '09, Director
Keith Krueger '01, Director
Audra Mayberry '07, Director
Becky Niederstadt '02, Director
Zak Patel '97, Director
Amy Binks Sanderson '05, Director
Emily Taylor '11, Student Representative

cc: Texas Aggie Bar Association Membership